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New Trading Service – Order book for Fixed Income Securities
The purpose of this Service Announcement is to notify the market of the introduction of a new Trading Service within London Stock Exchange’s Fixed Income markets, the Order book for Fixed Income Securities.
This new service comprises the introduction of new segments and sectors:
· Three new segments and five new sectors for electronic on-book trading in a wider range of fixed income securities; and
· Three new segments and five new sectors for the publication of end of day pricing for fixed income securities.
Full details of the new segments and sectors are described in Appendix 1.  The new segments will be available on the Customer Development Service from 25 November 2013. 
Go-live date in the Production Environment will be confirmed at a later date. 
Details of specific securities to be admitted into these new sectors and segments will be disseminated via London Stock Exchange’s reference data service, the Datasync. Admission of securities to the new segments and sectors will be subject to the necessary regulatory approvals.
Further information on the Order book for Fixed Income Securities will be made available in a Service & Technical Description, to be published in due course at:

http://www.londonstockexchange.com/products-and-services/technical-library/service-announcements/service-announcements.htm 

The Millennium Exchange Business Parameters will be updated prior to the introduction of the new segments and sectors.  The latest version can be accessed from: www.lseg.com/tradingservices
Relates to
Exchange(s)
· London Stock Exchange
Environment(s)

· Production Environment

· Customer Development Service
Type

· Service Update

Product(s)
· Millennium Exchange
Additional Information

If you have any queries about this announcement please contact: 
· Your Technical Account Manager on 020 7797 3939; 
· Fixed Income team on 020 7797 3921 or by email at bonds@lseg.com or
An archive of previously issued service announcements is available in the technical library section of the Exchange's Internet site 

http://www.londonstockexchange.com/techlib
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